
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 Effective Thursday, March 19, 2020, the Wayne County Annex will be 

closed, except by appointment, and for public meetings.   All departments 

remain operational and may be contacted directly for appointments, if 

required. 

The Wayne County Courthouse remains open. 

 

 

WAYNE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

Date of Notice:   March 18, 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


